Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS

LAGUNA 2Nt DISTRICT ENGINEERING OFFICE
Los Bafios, Laguna, Region IV-A

BAGONG PILIPINAS

SUPPLEMENTAL BULLETIN No. 2025-17
June 24, 2025

Subject: Cancellation of Procurement Activities for Project with Contract ID No.
25DI0148 under Invitation to Bid (ITB) No. 2025-15

This Supplemental Bulletin No. 2025-17 is issued to announce the Cancellation of
Procurement Activities for Project with Contract ID No. 25DI0148 - Construction
(Completion) of San Pedro Medical Hospital at Brgy. Narra, City of San Pedro,
Laguna under Invitation to Bid (ITB) No. 2025-15 which was posted in the DPWH
Website and PhilGEPS on May 23 — July 2, 2025 due to Revision of Design as per request of
the end-user.

Please be guided accordingly.

JANIJ(%IA-ROSALES
Engineer III

BAC Chairperson
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